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To Docket Files

ACRS SUBCOMMITTEE FOR DUKE OCONEE PROJECT 50-269

Based on a phone call f rom Mort Libarkin, the ACRS Subcommittee for
the Oconee review has set its next subcommittee meeting fer July 31
here in Washington. Holding this meeting is predicated on receipt of
the staf f's review report to the ACRS, which Mr. Libarkin underc tands
will be transmitted July 27. The only agenda item identified to date
is discussion of the ECCS, which he expects to be in a depth similar
to recent discussions en Indian Point 2 (Westinghouse plant) and
Ft Calhoun (CE plant). This date for an ACRS meeting was given tot

Duke Power Company in a phone call to Paul Barton this date.
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A. Schwencer, Senior Project Leader
PWR Project Branch 2
Division of Reactor Licensing

cc:
DRL Reading
PWR-2 Reading
Orig: ASchwencer
P. A. Morris
F. Schroeder
R. S. Boyd
R. C. DeYoung

DRL/PWR Br Chiefs
R. Klecker
F. W..Karas
M. Rosen
D. F. Ross
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